
Violations 
Every member of the College community has an obligation to report suspected violations of the guidelines above or of the Acceptable Use Policy 
for Information Technology Resources. Reports should be directed to the department responsible for the particular system involved. Reported 
violations will be addressed in conformance with published College policy. 

Wallace Community College is provided access to the Internet as a member of the Alabama Research and Education Network, which is 
supported by the Alabama Supercomputer Authority. Therefore, any users of the Internet are to be made aware of the Acceptable Use Policy of 
the Alabama Supercomputer Authority for full compliance of this policy. 
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